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Why do we do the tests?
o The tests are a compulsory part of the 

National Curriculum for all children in 

state schools in England in Year 6.

o They are designed to test the 

children’s knowledge of the Key 

Stage 2 Curriculum in Reading, 

Spelling, Punctuation, Grammar and 

Maths.

o They provide a “snapshot” of a child’s 

attainment on one day at the end of 

the Key Stage. 



How are the 
assessments reported?
• Children will be given a standardised score based on 

their total marks. 

• The expected level of attainment for children at the 

end of Year 6 is now given as a scaled score from 80-

120. 

• Children meeting National Standard will be reported 

as ARE (Age Related Expectation) and will score from 

100-120 . 

• In previous years, a scaled score of 110 or above 

indicates a child is working at Greater Depth 

Standard. 



Who uses the results?
• We aim to get your child’s results to you 

on the same day as their Report in the 
Summer Term. This may be before or 
after the results are released by other 
schools.

• Your child’s chosen Secondary School 
may use the results to group or set 
children.



The Test Week 

13th – 16th May 2024

Monday 13th May

Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling Paper 1: Questions 

(45minutes)

Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling Paper 2: Spelling Test (20 

spellings)

Tuesday 14th May Reading (1 hour)

Wednesday 15th May

Maths Paper 1: Arithmetic – (30 minutes)

Maths Paper 2: Reasoning 1  (40 minutes)

Thursday 16th May Maths Paper 3: Reasoning 2  (40 minutes)



The Test Week

• It is important that children arrive promptly on these days, and are in school at 

8:30. This allows us to start the tests at the right time and report attendance to 

the STA.

• We can’t change the days of the tests. If your child is absent, they will not be 

assessed in that subject.

• The start times of the tests will vary, however,  all tests will take place in the 

morning.

• For the majority of children, the tests will take place in the Y6 classrooms. To 

ensure that all children have enough space and access to appropriate 

support, we will also use the Year 6 area.

• Children can look forward to fun, “de-stressing” activities in the afternoons.

• We will run a morning Breakfast Club from 8:00am each day of the tests, 

where children can eat and relax with their friends and get ready for the day.



How does the school help?

• We are continuing to use questions from past 
test papers to give children practice with the 
test format. 

• The children sit practice papers frequently.

• We believe that it is really important that the 
children are not ‘stressed out’ by sitting the 
tests. If the children are used to answering test 
style questions on a regular basis, this helps to 
remove the fear factor!



The SPaG Tests

Paper 1 – 45 minutes to answer 50 questions

Paper 2 – 20 Spelling words

• Writing is based on Teacher Assessment. This means 

that we will assess and moderate the standard of 

your child’s writing in school. 

Monday



SPaG Paper 1: 

Questions



SPaG Paper 1: 

Questions



SPaG Paper 2: 

Spelling Task

Children hear the full sentence including the missing word read 

aloud by the teacher/LSA, and fill in the gap with the correct 

spelling. 



The Reading Test
1 hour to answer to read 3 different texts and 

answer questions about them. 
Texts can be from a variety of genres & text types (poetry, story 

extracts, short stories, newspaper/magazine articles, information 

texts etc). 

TUESDAY



Reading Paper



Reading Paper



The Maths Tests: Arithmetic

30 minutes to answer 36 questions

WEDNESDAY. 30 minutes to answer 36 questions.



The Maths Tests: Reasoning
Wednesday = Paper 1      Thursday = Paper 2  (40 

minutes each)



• Ensure your child reads every day. Discuss 

and question what they have read – even 

if it is asking them to recap or explain a 

word (if you’d like more examples, please 

feel free to come and see us!)

• Ensure your child knows the times tables up 

to 12x12. 

• If you have internet access, use the videos 

and activities on KS2 BBC Bitesize

• Use revision guides and ensure Home 
Learning is completed (Maths.co.uk)

• Sign your child up for Year 6 Reading Plus 

Club and Morning Club (every day from 

8:10am)

What can you do to help? 

From now until 13th May 2024

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/zv48q6f


o Provide calm reassurance. Remind your child that all 
we want is for them do their best. 

o Keep everything as normal as possible – make sure 
activities like clubs and sports continue. 

o Make sure your child gets a good night’s sleep 
before each test.

o Please make sure your child eats breakfast during 
the week. 

o We will be providing a ‘SATs Breakfast’ every 
morning from Monday to Thursday from 8:00am. 
(More information will follow nearer the time). 

What can you do to help? 

During Test Week (13th – 16th May)



Thank you!
Please let us know if you have any 

questions in the lead up to the tests. 

Please have a look at some of the past 

papers that we have left out for you to 

view.


